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End of Term 2: 

2022 has been a long year. While recently, Covid-19 has meant less chances to 

hold big events, this year, many of Kei-Sho’s big events have been held. With 

the Keika-Sai and sports festival in October and the Business Skills Tournament 

in November, term 2 at Kei-Sho has been an exciting and busy time. But it 

wasn’t all play. The end of term exams started on the 6th of December, and 

while there were some issues with Covid-19, the exams have concluded, 

students received their grades, and the closing ceremony was held as usual. 

With the closing ceremony today, Kei-Sho has concluded for the year 2022. 

 

Winter Holidays:

With school over for the year, it is now time for the winter holidays. Students 

now have 3 weeks to relax and recover before term 3 starts on January 10th, 

next year. With Christmas and New year, the winter holidays have some big 

events. In particular, some students may be participating in Coming-of-Age 

ceremonies due to changes in the law.  

Regardless of how students spend their winter 

holidays, I am hoping that everyone has a chance to 

relax with friends and family over the new year. 

Have Fun!    - Llew 

Hello everyone, this is the last issue of the Kei-Sho chronicle for 2022.  

Today (12/20), Kei-Sho held our closing ceremony, officially ending 

school for the year 2022. Now students are free to enjoy their winter 

holidays and relax before school starts again next year. December has 

been much quieter than October and November, with no large events 

being held. Instead, the only thing to happen was students undertaking 

their end of term exams.  


